
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 
 
  

 

“She is clothed with strength and dignity; she can laugh at the days to come.  She speaks with wisdom and faithful 

instruction is on her tongue.  She watches over the affairs of her household and does not eat the bread of idleness.  Many 

women do noble things, but you surpass them all”.        Proverbs 31 

 

In the early 1980s I was introduced to Mike and Violet Remy from Haiti.  They became life time friends and the first 

international couple we began working with in ministry.  That partnership in missions has continued from that time up to 

this very day.  The couple, along with their children, did everything for the Kingdom of God with excellence.  The 

accomplishments of that couple would fill several volumes of books. 

 

The sad part of such longtime friendships and partnerships such as theirs is the loss one feels when God graduates them 

home to their rest and eternal reward.  In January of 2020 angels carried Brother Mike to Heaven.  Last week they carried 

Mrs. Violet into the presence of our Lord.  I can only imagine the reunion and reception that took place.  I had the great 

privilege of speaking at Brother Mike’s funeral in Atlanta, Ga. on January 20, 2020.  Political unrest, among other issues, 

will prevent me from attending Sister Violet’s funeral on Saturday, October 30
th
 in Haiti.  Touch the World Ministries as 

well as myself feel a great sense of loss at their passing.  The work of the Remy’s and partnership with the ministry will 

continue under the leadership of their capable and qualified children.  We ask that you please remember the Remy family, 

Mike Remy Ministries, and Touch the World Ministries during this time.   

 

Thank you for your faithful support over the years and we will continue until He comes! 

 

Pastor Homer 
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There are 

hundreds of 

children like 

Jackie that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 

To those of you that sponsor a child through Touch the World Ministries, 

Thank you so much for making a difference in a child’s life! 
 

 

 

 

Jackie is one of the children residing at Love A Child 

Orphanage in Liberia, a partner of Touch the World 

Ministries.  Reverend Albert Wreh was the founder of 

Love a Child.  After his passing his wife, Rebecca 

Wreh, is now the director of Love A Child, and is 

committed to taking care of these precious children.   

 

Jackie Wesaye was abandoned by both parents and was 

brought to Love A Child.  She is a precious child. 

 
 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 


